
From: Laurel Lapore <LaurieLapore@gmail.com> 

Date: April 1, 2013 3:22:43 PM CDT 

To: "Dave Thune (CI-StPaul)" <dave.thune@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, 
mayor@ci.stpaul.mn.us, council@stpaul.mn.us 

Cc: billhosko@yahoo.com 

Subject: Saints Ballpark 

 

Hi Everyone, 

I've been a Lowtertown res for 16 years and love all the exciting improvements, particularly in 

the past few years. 

It's becoming quite a destination for eating, etc. And it's only the beginning of what is on the 

way. I'm thrilled to be in the midst of it all. 

I'm truly looking forward to the new Ballpark's opening, but would like you all to take a breath 

and be mindful of this all important project. 

The Gillette Bldg. has be an eye soar, but the new ideas/possibilities that have presented, appear 

to be worthwhile to consider.  

So I'm asking that everyone involved take a closer look and discussion is truly warranted. 

 

Thank you, 

Laurie Lapore 

On The Park Condominiums 


